
 

 

 

BOARD OF MANAGEMENT 
OF JOHN SCOTTUS SECONDARY SCHOOL  

 

Board of Management Agreed Report  

Oct 17,  2022 
 

The Board of Management met for their 1st meeting of the school year on Oct 17,  2022. 

One  new member, Brian Connolly, was formally welcomed to the Board.  

The principal reported on various school events such as the Study skills workshops, Cybersafaty 

seminars, Founders Day, Clubs Fair and extra-curricular events taking place in the school. 

The principal reported on the Leaving Certificate results of 2022 and congratulated all students for 

achieving excellent results in their Leaving Certificate exams. 50 % of students achieved over 430 

points or higher. The destinations are varied, with students moving on to study Art and Design, 

Humanities Science, Engineering, Veterinary, Nursing and Business. The Board gave special thanks to 

all teachers who provided them with expert guidance and support. 

Changes in staff in posts of responsibility were reviewed. 

Two classes are now enrolled in 1st year, and given the number of applications received, It is 

expected that the number of applications will exceed the number of places available. 

The development of the campus and the school evaluation process were also discussed. 

The Bursar presented an overview of last year, and the financial forecast for the current year was 

provided.  

 


